/Dear Butterflies and Bumblebees,

After our sports day this week, could you have a think about the upcoming Olympics and talk about
this at home. Which event would you like to try? Do you know of any famous athletes? We will be
talking about this next week at school.

Love Bobby and Bertie

\_

Week beginning 28" June 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

After the miserably wet weather at the start of the week, we were so pleased that sports day was able to go ahead on
Thursday. The children thoroughly enjoyed competing in all the different events and they made us very proud by
demonstrating such great determination and sportsmanship.

In Literacy, we have finished ‘boxing up’ the story of The Three Billy Goats Gruff and we then completed our final hot
task of the year. We are so impressed with the writing that they have produced! In Maths, we have continued to
consolidate the concept of halving and we have also looked at counting in 10s.

On Monday the 5% of July, the children will be having their usual Reception height, weight, vision and hearing checks,
which had been postponed earlier in the year. This is an opt out service, so all children will receive the checks. If you
would prefer your child not to have them, you will need to contact the school nursing team directly —
kentchft.schoolhealthscreening@nhs.net or 0800 011 3474

We have plenty of junk modelling materials at the moment so if we could just hold off on donations for a little while
that would be great, thank you for the ones you have sent in.

Just a reminder to ensure all items of clothing that come into school are clearly named, this includes hats. Also it is
school policy for the children not to wear nail polish at school. If your child has their ears pierced, please can they be
removed or covered on PE days.

As the weather has also started to warm up, could we ask that sun cream is applied before children come to school in
the morning. If children bring in their own sun cream, they can then reapply this themselves at lunch time. We would
also recommend sending in a hat (clearly named) for them to wear when we are outside. In addition, the children are
now needing to take their jumpers off at school and have found it difficult. If you could spend some time practising
this skill at home that would benefit the children greatly.

Dates for your diaries:
e Tuesday 20" July: Last day of term

Please remember that if you have any queries or questions you can write us a note in the home school diary and we
will find a time to get back to you.

Mrs Brown, Mrs Uttley, Mrs Fawcett-Jones, Mrs Coates, Mrs Wade, Mrs Shrestha and Mrs B
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